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Class Newsletter Summer Term 2022 

A HUGE WELL DONE! 

 
 

 
We want to begin with a huge well done to Year 6; this 
half term has been full of revision and hard work. You 
have all shown huge amounts of determination and 
resilience with whatever challenges you have been 
faced and the work you have produced has been of an 
excellent standard. 
 
Your effort over the course of this week, SATs week, is 
commendable and we are very excited to celebrate 
your success with you when we receive your SATs 
results in July. We are very proud of you all! 
 
To the parents of Year 6, thank you for your continued 
support this half term. We appreciate you have played 
a part in supporting your children with revision and the 
completion of weekly homework - this has not gone 
unnoticed and is very much appreciated! 

 

 

PE KIT REMINDER 
 

 

 
Please ensure children come into school wearing the 
correct kit: 

• Black/navy shorts, jogging trousers or 
leggings 

• White polo shirt or plain white T-shirt 

• School jumper 

• Black trainers 

TRANSITION 

During the remaining weeks of Year 6, there will be a 
large focus on transition to secondary school. This is a 
significant period of change for our Year 6 children and 
we aim to support them in understanding how best to 
manage feelings of uncertainty through our PSHE 
lessons and in specified transition times with local feeder 
schools.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you know, secondary schools are already preparing 
dates for transition days and parents’ evenings, etc. 
Please keep a look out for further information from your 
child’s secondary school, as these experiences are an 
invaluable opportunity for you and your child to learn 
more about the setting they’re going to attend for the 
next 5 invaluable years of their lives. 

DUKESHOUSE WOOD 

27th-29th June 2022 
 
Please look out for further information regarding 
the trip, including the date of a parent information 
evening.  

ATTENDANCE 

Our class attendance for this half term sits 
at 98.5%! WELL DONE! 

 
We ask that parents and carers do not arrange for 
medical and dental appointments in school time 
wherever possible. When this is unavoidable, then 
your child should return to school or come to 
school first before being collected for the 
appointment.  
 


